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Honoring
Tommy

B Airport Police dedicates a
plaque to the late Officer
Tommy Scott.

Story by Officer Belinda Nettles,
Airport Police
Photos courtesy Airport Police

AIRPORTS — Los Angeles World Airports dedicat-
ed a plaque April 29 in memory of Los Angeles
Airport Police Officer Tommy Edward Scott at
the location where he was killed in April 2005.
Officer Scott was the first Los Angeles Airport
Police Officer killed in the line of duty in the 59-
year history of Los Angeles Airport Police. Officer
Scott lost his life April 29, 2005, during an inci-
dent with a suspect on Lincoln Boulevard in an
area adjacent to the airport perimeter.

The plaque ceremony included the Los
Angeles Airport Police Honor Guard Detail and
remarks by Councilman Bill Rosendahl, 11th
District. The plaque dedication ceremony
marked the one-year anniversary of Officer
Scott’s death.

Many people attend the dedication ceremony.

Lt. Curtis Thompson and Chief Brian Walker view the memorial
plaque with Tommy Scott’s parents.

Hubert Scott, father of Tommy Scott.

Los Angeles Airport Police Honor Guard Detail salute.

A Park, Made New

B Rec and Parks rededicates Little
Landers Park in Tujunga.

Story by Liz Montes, Club Counselor
Photos by Angel Gomez, Member Services Manager

REC AND PARKS — Rec and Parks rededicated its refurbished
Little Landers Park in Tujunga with a ceremony March 25.

Little Landers Park, a 1.16-acre park, has had major
improvements, including a new children’s play area, an irriga-
tion system, an enlarged patio area, refurbished grounds and an
access path. The park, which surrounds the historic Bolton
Hall, enhances the community’s
appearance and provides residents
with a clean, safe and local place to
relax and gather.

Funding for this $93,000 project
was provided by Proposition K
Environmental Construction. The
Bureau of Engineering, Public
Works, designed and managed the
project.

The ribbon is cut at the dedication ceremony of Little Landers Park.

Gary Lee Moore, City Engineer, Bureau of
Engineering.

Jon Kirk Mukri, General Manager,
Rec and Parks.

Lloyd Hitt, President, Little
Landers Historical Society.

The memorial plaque for
Officer Tommy Scott.

Los Angeles Airport Police Honor Guard Detail.

Walking tor Babies

B Six from the Harbor
participated in March of Dimes’
WalkAmerica.

Story and photos by Arlene
Herrero, Club Counselor

HARBOR — Six from the Harbor Dept.
participated in the March of Dimes’
annual WalkAmerica April 29 in
Griffith Park. The five-mile walk raises
funds to fight birth defects.

“This is the most participants we
have had in years,” said Department
coordinator Kedren Pilgram, Club

Member, who coordinated the team for her sec-
ond year.

The Harbor participants were Pilgram, Faye
Jones, Betsy Foley, Deb Babcoke-Doherty,
Jessica Bautista-Torres and Tracy Zuliani.

Each walker had a goal of raising
$100. Club Member Jessica Bautista-
Torres raised $500 and was still look-
ing for additional sponsors. Bake
sales, raffle tickets and a used-book
sale were some of the fundraising
events that took place to help raise
the money.

Congratulations, walkers! And
thanks to Club Member Kedren
Pilgram for letting us know.

From left: Faye Jones, Personnel Analyst; Kedren Pilgram, Sr. Clerk Typist, Coordinator, Club Member; Betsy Foley,
Environmental Scientist; Deb Babcokc-Doherty, PCAC Executive Assistant; Jessica Bautista-Torres; Port Pilot Dispatcher,

Club Member; and Tracy Zuliani, Sr. Clerk Typist.





